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Newmark Knight Frank renews 85,000 s/f lease for Mintz Levin
November 20, 2009 - Front Section

Mintz, Levin, Cohn, Ferris, Glovsky and Popeo, P.C. has renewed its lease for 85,000 s/f of office
space at the Chrysler Center at 666 Third Ave.
Since establishing its New York presence in 2000 with six attorneys and 34,000 s/f, the firm has
grown the office to include 130 employees, including 76 attorneys in a range of practice areas.
Included in the firm's new lease, which now extends until 2022, are two options for renewal as well
as options for expansion.
"The Chrysler Center has been home to Mintz Levin since we opened our doors in New York almost
ten years ago," said Stephen Gulotta, Jr., managing member of Mintz Levin's New York office and
head of its New York corporate practice. "We are delighted to remain a part of the Chrysler Center
community as we continue to build upon the success we have enjoyed here."
The Chrysler Center is managed by Tishman Speyer. The brokerage firm was Newmark Knight
Frank.
"Once the economic framework was set on this transaction, the real estate committee of Mintz
Levin, Tishman Speyer and Newmark Knight Frank worked collaboratively in solving the logistical
items necessary to accommodate a re-stack in a full building,” said Mark Weiss, vice chairman,
Newmark Knight Frank.
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